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Total Number of Redactions in Document: 24

Redaction Reasons by Page

Page Reason Description Occurrences

1 15.243 (1) (a)

Information of a personal nature if public 
disclosure of the information would 
constitute a clearly unwarranted invasion 
of an individual's privacy.

7

3 15.243 (1) (a)

Information of a personal nature if public 
disclosure of the information would 
constitute a clearly unwarranted invasion 
of an individual's privacy.

3

6 15.243 (1) (a)

Information of a personal nature if public 
disclosure of the information would 
constitute a clearly unwarranted invasion 
of an individual's privacy.

2

7 15.243 (1) (a)

Information of a personal nature if public 
disclosure of the information would 
constitute a clearly unwarranted invasion 
of an individual's privacy.

1

8 15.243 (1) (a)

Information of a personal nature if public 
disclosure of the information would 
constitute a clearly unwarranted invasion 
of an individual's privacy.

4

14 15.243 (1) (a)

Information of a personal nature if public 
disclosure of the information would 
constitute a clearly unwarranted invasion 
of an individual's privacy.

5

15 15.243 (1) (a)

Information of a personal nature if public 
disclosure of the information would 
constitute a clearly unwarranted invasion 
of an individual's privacy.

2
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Redaction Reasons by Exemption

Reason Description Pages
(Count)

15.243 (1) (a)

Information of a personal nature if public 
disclosure of the information would 
constitute a clearly unwarranted invasion of
an individual's privacy.

1(7)
3(3)
6(2)
7(1)
8(4)
14(5)
15(2)
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